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~, p GPU Nuclear Corporation,

gggf Post Office Box 388
Route 9 South
Forked River, New Jersey 087310388
609 971 400o
Writer's Direct Dial Number:

August 4, 1987

Mr. William Kane, Director (Acting)
Division of Reactor Safety
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19405

Dear Mr. Kane:

Subject: Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station
Docket No. 50-219
Operability of Core Spray System

This correspondence addresses items discussed in our telephone conversation
of August 3,1987. We understand that the NRC had a concern regarding the
methodology by which we had determined that Core Spray System II was operable.
The steps used to determine operability were those which we mutually agreed
upon in meetings held at Region I prior to startup from our llR outage.
However, as a result of the concerns you expressed in our August 3rd telephone
conversation, GPUN identified key seismic supports in Core Spray System II and
verified the installation of these was in accordance with design. Therefore,
the piping analyses that were previously made to evaluate justification for
continued operation of the Core Spray System are valid. Additionally, a
confirmatory analysis will be performed to reverify our conclusions.

Should you have any questions please contact Mr. Joseph Kowalski, OC
Licensing Manager at (609)971-4643.

Very truly yours,

f
P Fiedler
Vice President and Director
Oyster Creek

PBF/BD/dmd
(0359A)

cc: fir. Alexander W. Dromerick, Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Division of Reactor Projects I/II
7920 Norfolk Avenue, Phillips Bldg.
Bethesda, MD 20014

NRC Resident Inspector
Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station
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